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19th June, 2009 

Director Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

F-17, Karkardooma

Delhi – 110032 

Sir,


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Anoop against Metro Hospital & Cancer Institute, 21, Community Centre, Preet Vihar, Delhi.  On perusal of the complaint, the Council has observed that the matter pertains to allegation of irregularities in the functioning of a Hospital, hence, the matter is being referred to Directorate of Health Services, for appropriate action.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
